
Dealing with loss 
is difficult. Finding 
help shouldn't be
We have resources and guidance.

The American Red Cross is here to help those who 
have lost a loved one due to COVID-19. 

If you need help or are seeking support reach out

833-492-0094
or go to the Virtual Family Assistance Center at

redcross.org/vfac

scan here 
to connect


